
 
    

This winter and spring, the district 
is hosting drop-in sessions for staff 
and community members.  During 
these sessions, you can learn 
hulquminum, songs and stories. 
 
These sessions will help us gain a 
deeper understanding of 
Syeyutsus and create a sense of 
belonging and family. 
 
Soup and bannock will be served.  
Here’s the schedule and more 
information. 
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Coast Salish Weave  

K-12 educators who wish to create 

lessons for the Salish Weave are 

invited to a traditional Salmon 

dinner Feb 27 from 4-6:30pm.   

The event will be held in Chandler 

Hall at John Barsby Community 

Secondary.  There will be 

drumming, songs and 

collaboration as staff work 

together to create various content 

area lessons to support the Coast 

Salish Weave art collection in our 

schools.   

Watch the video to find out more. 
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Singing with Syeyutsus 

To submit an item for  
NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 

Board Report 
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REPORT 

At the regular Board meeting 

Wednesday, January 29, 2020, 

the Superintendent and staff 

presented the Operational Plan 

to the Board.  The Board 

recognized I Teach We Award 

winners and received 

presentations about two school 

plans and from the Director of 

Finance – Budgets & Student 

Data. 

 

The full report is here. LANGUAGE 
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hay ch qa to Michelle Sokoloski for putting 

together this amazing language tool to assist staff 

who are learning the hulquminum language.   

It includes hulquminum words, sound clips  

and QR codes.   Check it out. 

 

Hulquminum 101 

 

Current and past issues of NLPS 
News can be found at sd68.bc.ca 

     

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Syeyutsus-Handbill.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Syeyutsus-Handbill.pdf
https://youtu.be/ScZpRDcH3Fw
mailto:communications@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/2019-20/Regular20200129.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1fUJ4cQtUxJ9Ui4FmwsL3FyRmp5v0g4amfm2cI_-zWvM/edit#slide=id.p1
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/news/district-news/

